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Notice: Package Change for SF7 Series 
  

JAE will change the packaging used for the SF7 series, starting September 21, 2017. This change is being made 

in an effort to improve the strength and durability of the current packaging. 

 

Applied Parts 

SF7W008S1AE900 

Detail 

 
There will be no changes to the reel container and connector performance. 

 
New reels may be slightly different in overall size, but near equivalent embossment 
structure, embossment distance, and connector quantity per reel. 

 
Current products using the SF7W008S1AE900 will be purchased as usual. JAE will 
manufacture new products for the SF7W008S1AR900. 

 

Current Package (SF7W008S1AE900) New Package (SF7W008S1AR900) 

  

 

Schedule 

Orders for the SF7W008S1AR900 will be accepted starting September 21, 2017. 

  
 

For any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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